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4th January 2017
Dear Literacy Co-ordinator
In order to reduce postage costs and to send out our information more efficiently and effectively, I will be, from January 2017, sending out all offers of library events and initiatives for schools via email directly to the named Literacy Co-ordinator of your school. Over the past year we have offered some excellent events including Shakespeare Workshops; Author Visits; Summer Reading Challenge Performances and Theatre Shows. In order not to miss out on these opportunities please can you complete and return the contact details form below. We will update annually, however, if you are aware of changes during the year please let me know in advance so that you can continue to receive information. 
 If you have any queries please don’t hesitate to contact me. I work Tuesday and Wednesday 8.30am – 6.30pm & Thursday 9.30am – 2.30pm. 
Yours Faithfully

Christinea Donnelly 
Development Officer for Young People: Bradford Libraries


Literacy Co-ordinator Contact Details
Name: -  __________________________________________________

School:  -__________________________________________________

Email: -  __________________________________________________

Tel: -       __________________________________________________
Please return completed form via email to:- christinea.donnelly@bradford.gov.uk or post to: Christinea Donnelly, Development Officer for Young People, Ilkley Library, Station Rd, Ilkley, LS29 8HA. 
